From: COLOMBANI Antoine (CAB-TIMMERMANS)

To: @apple.com"

Cc: (CAB-TIMMERMANS)
Subject: RE: Tim Cook, Apple CEO, meeting request
Date: lundi 24 septembre 2018 10:00:40

Dear ,

Thanks a lot for your message and for the meeting request addressed to First Vice President Timmermans. Unfortunately I can already tell you that on 24/10 he will have to attend the plenary session of the European Parliament in Strasbourg, as part of of his institutional obligations, so I'm afraid it won't be possible for us to set up such a meeting on that day. Best regards,

Antoine Colombani

\_\_\_\_\_

## Antoine Colombani

Cabinet of First Vice President Frans Timmermans

European Commission
Office: Berlaymont 12/237
Tel: +32.2.297.45.13

From: @apple.com]

Sent: Friday, September 21, 2018 8:29 AM
To: COLOMBANI Antoine (CAB-TIMMERMANS)
Subject: Tim Cook, Apple CEO, meeting request

## Confidential

Dear Mr Colombani,

We had been in touch last year. I am supporting the organisation of the upcoming visit of our CEO, Mr Tim Cook, to Europe end of October. Mr Cook will speak at the 40th International Conference of Data Protection and Privacy Commissioners on the 24th of October. Mr Cook has expressed again interest to meet First Vice President Timmermans on that occasion.

I am writing to enquire whether such a meeting on that day would be possible?

I look forward to your reply,

With kind regards